
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
1250 West Alder Street  Union Gap, Washington 98903-0009  (509) 575-2490 

January 25, 2021 

Tony Walton 
Piepel Land Holdings 
1110 Webb Pl S 
East Wenatchee, WA  98802 

RE: Public Notice of Modification of Coverage under the Fresh Fruit Packing General 
Permit for Piepel Land Holdings – Piepel Premium Fruit Storage, Permit Number 
WAG435289 

Dear Tony Walton: 

This is to acknowledge receipt, by the Department of Ecology on January 21, 2021 of the change 
in operations modification of coverage under the Fresh Fruit Packing General Permit for the 
above-referenced facility, as required by Chapter 90-48 RCW, and Chapter 173-226 WAC.   

State Water Pollution Control laws require the publication of a legal public notice for 
modification of coverage.  This will give the public a chance to be aware of, and comment on 
Ecology's decision regarding this modification.   

Enclosed is a copy of the public notice which you are responsible for publishing. Please review 
it for accuracy and notify me immediately if you find any errors.  If it is correct, publish this 
notice once each week, on the same weekday, for two consecutive weeks, in the legal section 
of the Wenatchee World (509-664-7121 or legals@wenatcheeworld.com).   The permittee 
shall pay for the publication of this notice.  A similar notice will be mailed from this office to 
agencies, groups and individuals that have requested such notices. 

Please email the  notarized Affidavit of Publication to cynthia.huwe@ecy.wa.gov . This 
Affidavit of Publication must be received by this office before this coverage can be authorized 
under the Fresh Fruit Packing General Permit. 

Should you have any questions about the process, please feel free to call me at 509/379-3723 or 
Marcia Porter, Fresh Fruit Packing General Permit Manager with technical questions or 
assistance with the details of the application at 509/406-6624 or marcia.porter@ecy.wa.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 
Cindy Huwe 
Permit Coordinator 
Water Quality Program 

Enclosure: Public Notice 
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